
From: Ric Mejias 
Sent: Friday, 12 April 2019 2:59 PM 
Subject: Policy Review Panel 
  
Hi, 
  
May I submit for the Panels review the email trail below regarding companies buying domain names 
for the sole purpose of profit in my view. 
  
We own a business name and wanted to secure the domain some time ago but Acheeva had 
stockpiled that with many other domain names for resale in our view. Acheeva even put on the 
domain a contact us to buy it and it seemed that was the only intention of having 
www.berrimaaccommodation.com.au 
  
I understood the AUDA policies already prevented blatant stock piling of domains for profit and that 
the policy intent was to allow businesses like ours appropriate use of domains related to them. 
  
Please see the email trail below as Greg from Acheeva was asked to release the 
domain berrimaaccommodation.com.au some time ago but would not without fee for resale and he 
believes the AUDA policy as it stands support his resale intentions. If so then the AUDA policy should 
be reviewed. 
  
Kindly confirm if the new proposed review and policy would enable a business like ours that owns 
the business name Berrima Accommodation to also register the 
domain berrimaaccommodation.com.au and thus prevent companies like Acheeva stock piling for 
profit. 
  
Kindly review all domains under control of Greg Brown and Acheeva to identify such abuse of the 
intended policies if I understand them correctly.  
  
  
Ric Mejias 
Berrima Retreat 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

http://www.berrimaaccommodation.com.au/

